
© Neal, Gerber, & Eisenberg LLP, Attorney Advertising.

Publication

11/06/2018

Social Media Update: It’s Time to Give 
Your Policies a Fresh Look
Sonya Rosenberg authored the article “Social Media 
Update: It’s Time to Give Your Policies a Fresh Look,” 
published in the Spring 2011 edition of The Illinois 
Manufacturer. In the article, Sonya discusses how recent 
legal developments concerning social networking sites 
and the application of some established legal principles 
provide good insight on what employers should and 
should not do when it comes to their employees’ use of 
social networking sites.
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